
 

October 1, 2020 

 

 

Dear Resident or Property Owner, 

 

On behalf of Noble Manna INC., we are inviting you to a Community Outreach Meeting as 

outlined in the below public notice. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE:   

Notice is hereby given that a Community Outreach Meeting for a proposed Marijuana Establishment is 

scheduled for Monday, October 19th at 6PM EST of a Microsoft Teams meeting at the following link: 

 

mendonma.gov/teams/47-milford 

 

+1 347-467-1434   United States, New York City (Toll)  

Conference ID: 159 421 476#  

 

The proposed Marijuana Retailer is anticipated to be located at 47 Milford St, Mendon, Ma.  There will 

be an opportunity for the public to ask questions.  

 

 

We appreciate your participation. 

 

Noble Manna INC. 

47 Milford St 

Mendon MA, 01756 
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